
 

OUTSTANDING P ROGRESS FOR ALL 
 

30th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Visit to Maritime Museum, Liverpool – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
I am writing to invite your child to participate in a visit to the Maritime Museum in Liverpool on Thursday 2nd 
March, to complement their studies on African American slavery which Year 8 pupils are learning about in 
History.   
 
Transport will be provided by the school to and from the museum.  It is anticipated that we will be leaving 
school at 8.30am on Thursday morning and returning to school at approximately 3pm (dependent on 
traffic). Pupils will need to wear school uniform for the visit. They will also need to bring a pen and notepad 
with them.  Your child may bring their mobile phone but mobile phone use will not be permitted during the 
event.  Any pupil with asthma, diabetes or any other specific medical need must bring their inhaler, 
insulin or required medication, otherwise they will not be able to attend the visit.  We will not have 
access to any medication that they normally leave in school.  As the catering facilities are limited for 
large school groups, you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch on the day.  Any pupil who has 
a free school meal, will be provided with a packed lunch. 
 
If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the attached permission slip by Monday 6th 
February. Once all reply slips are in we will allocate 50 places on a lottery basis and payment of £16 
will then be required on the school gateway by Monday 27th February.  Payment must be made online via 
the school gateway.  
  
For families whose financial circumstances are preventing them from attending, please refer to the school’s 
charging policy which is available on the school website (paper copies on request) or contact me at school 
to discuss further. 
 
If you should require any additional information about the visit then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs R. Rasul 
History Subject Leader/Director of Study for Humanities 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

VISIT TO MARITIME MUSEUM, LIVERPOOL 
REPLY SLIP TO BE RETURNED TO RED POST BOX AT RECEPTION BY MON 6TH FEBRUARY 

 
Pupil Name: ___________________________________Form: _________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to the Maritime Museum, Liverpool on 2nd March 
 

I give my permission for my child’s photograph be taken for promotional purposes 
 

Medical Information: ________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Name_______________________ Contact Number__________________ 
 
Signed:     Date:  __________________ 

 

 
 


